
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Illinois State Toll Highway Authority 
FY 2024 Budget Hearings 

(with anticipated attendance by some or all Tollway Directors) 
 

November 7, 2023 
 
 

This additional Public Notice is hereby given, for informational 
purposes only, of two budget hearings, on Monday, November 13, 
2023. 
 
The hearings will take place:    
 
Monday, November 13, 2023 – 9:00 a.m. 
Tollway Headquarters 
2700 Ogden Avenue 
Downers Grove, IL 60515 
 
Monday, November 13, 2023 – 6:00 p.m. 
Willow Springs Village Hall 
1 Village Circle 
Willow Springs, IL 60480 
 
At the referenced hearings, which will be open to the public, it is 
anticipated that members of the Tollway’s Board of Directors may be in 
attendance.  The budget hearing is not being held to deliberate upon any 
final action of the Tollway Board. 
 
 
  
____________________________ 
Board Secretary 
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